February 20, 2006

Class |l Permissive Change Cover Letter

RE: FCC ID: 128MD-RW4137

We are submitting an application for a Class Il permissive change to the modular
approval of the Compact Flash WLAN 802.11b radio (FCC ID: 128MD-RW4137). The
transmitter module, itself, has not changed. The purpose of this application is to add an
antenna (Zebra P/N: CQ17593) that Zebra would like to sell with this radio module.
Only new and changed exhibits are included with this application.

Best Regards,

Mr. Charles A. Derrow
Manager, Compliance Engineering
Zebra Technologies Corporation
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